
 

“The Economic Benefits of a Trails System to the Real Estate 
Community of Mammoth Lakes” 

 
Randy Martin, the featured speaker in a series of presentations given in April 2007 

in Mammoth Lakes to inaugurate “The Developers’ Forum”—a joint effort of 
Mammoth Lakes Trails and Public Access (MLTPA) and the Mammoth Lakes 

Chamber of Commerce (MLCC)—returns to Mammoth on Tuesday, May 8, to 
appear as one of five panelists on the “Resort Economic Development Panel 

Discussion.” The panel will start at 6 p.m. in Suite Z, and will be a joint meeting of 
the Town Council, Planning Commission, and Tourism & Recreation Commission. 

 
At 4 p.m. on May 8, at the Mammoth Ski Museum—prior to the convening of the 

“Resort Economic Development Panel Discussion”—Randy will deliver his 
complete PowerPoint presentation as it was given at the Developers’ Forum.  

If you missed Randy’s presentation last month, now’s your chance!  
 

Randy Martin is a real estate developer and trails specialist with a 25-year 
background in development and construction. He is a partner with Martin & 
Associates, where he provides broker services, and he also conducts market 

research and analysis for development projects throughout the western United 
States. Randy spoke at the Professional Trailbuilders Association (PTBA) 2007 

Trailbuilders Conference on “Benefits of Trails in Private Developments.” 
 

For further information, please contact the Mammoth Lakes Chamber of Commerce 
at (760) 934-6717 or http://www.mammothlakeschamber.org/, or MLTPA Executive 

Director Kim Stravers at (760) 934-3154, kimstravers@mltpa.org, or 
www.mltpa.org. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
 
 

                                     
 
 
 
 


